
 

--

--

From: Tanja Hayes 
To: Joseph P. Filippi 
Subject: Vaccination mandates please 
Date: Wednesday, August 4, 2021 10:28:03 AM 

Hi, 

I’m an economics professor at TMCC. I urge the Board to implement a Covid vaccination mandate for NSHE 
students and employees. Please protect us in our place of employment, thank you. 

Tanja Hayes 

*Public Records Notice:* In accordance with Nevada Revised Statutes 
(NRS) Chapter 239, this email and responses, unless otherwise made 
confidential by law, may be subject to the Nevada Public Records laws and 
may be disclosed to the public upon request. 
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